
 

 

 

 

 

September 22, 1998 

 

 

Mr. David Lifton 

 

 

Re: Deed of Gift for the Historical Materials of David Lifton 

 

Dear Mr. Lifton: 

 

Enclosed please find a Deed of Gift for the materials you are donating to the John F. Kennedy 

Assassination Records Collection at the National Archives and Records Administration.  Please sign 

both originals and return them to Steve Tilley at the National Archives in the enclosed envelope.  

Once Mr. Tilley obtains the Archivist’s signature, he will return to you one of the signed originals. 

 

Thank you for your time and your donation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk, Esq. 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc:  Mr. Steven Tilley 


